

Previous Next Back to: Inbox

From:

Date: 2006/08/27 Sun AM 07:02:06 CST

To:<pa-consultation@cab.gov.hk>

CC:

Reply Reply All Forward Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)

Dear Sir,

Sorry that I strongly disagreeable to the proposed arrangements for appointment of Deputy Directors of Bureau and Assistants to Directors of Bureau because of following:

- the people of public has been complianing current prinicpal officials are not heavily load and certianly the proposed arrangment would mean sharing of not heavily load functions to more people. This is not fair to the people of public now as they had been working 2/3 people workload now
- I don't see any enhancement in accountability of Principal Officials under the proposed arrangement. Please elborate to support this.
- Neither do I see any accountability of Principal Officials in fail incidents in the HKSAR over the past years
- This proposed arrangement is an another example of HKSAR wasting public's money. They would like to have good life at the expense of public's money.

I would object strongly on this.

PLease kind this as myself, my spouse, my friends.

- Kwan Shing Kwong Jackson
- Lee Mei Yee
- Richie Chiang
- Keith Wong
- Candy Mak
- Viviene Kwok
- Benly Wu
- Shirley So
- Helga Chan
- Vicki Lau

Thank you.